
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Kelly Marchese, Principal of the Dorothy L. Bullock School 

   

Date: April 8, 2024 

 

Re: Action Memo 

       April 24, 2024, Board Meeting 

 

 
It is requested of the board to approve to nurse Judee Tamaska to attend the Camping Trip on May 29, 

2024 from 9:00 AM to 7:00 PM. She will be paid her hourly rate for the hours beyond her regularly 

scheduled time.  

 

The 5th grade students would attend a one-day camping trip at Camp Ockanickon. We would 

depart the school around 9:30 and leave camp at 6:30 to return home. We need to bring a nurse 

with us to assist for the day. 

 

 

 

 


